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  Conejo Ski & Sports Club Newsletter  

  

 

        

 

appy Valentine’s Day everyone!   CSSC 

is sending love your way and looking 

forward to seeing you soon!  California is 

starting to reopen again and hopefully we’ll be able to meet again 

soon in person.  The last club in-person meeting was March 4, 

2020, led by President Jim Robertson.  Many of you were at that 

last club meeting; not knowing it would be a year before we could 

meet again.  But there was also a large group of CSSC skiers in 

Banff that week who missed that last meeting and haven’t been to 

one since last February.  Rod and I missed the March meeting because we had just taken an 

early flight back from Canada to LAX and were driving Carolyn and Craig to the hospital for 

more x-rays of their tibial plateau fractures!  I’ve been CSSC President for almost a year and 

haven’t yet led a meeting at the Palm Garden Hotel! 

Speaking of skiing, Mammoth just got a ton of new snow!!  And condos and hotels are once 

again open for people wanting to go up there. Hopefully some of you can get together in 

small groups for ski trips since our club trips have been cancelled this year. 

The January club trip to Snowmass was cancelled due to Covid.  If you were signed up for 

the trip, please remain patient as Skiing VP Chuck Ames works on potential refunds for 

us.  The Jackson Hole trip scheduled at the end of February is still a go and should be a 

lot of fun! 

Carolyn and Lori’s scheduled trip in April to Cascadia (Washington State) is also still a 

go and is sold out.  It should be a fantastic trip! 

I’m looking for some volunteers to serve on the club nominating committee to oversee 

our April elections.  Also, Ramona, Grace, Chuck, and Sandy are stepping down as 

officers, so we’re looking for a Membership VP, Treasurer, Out-of-State Skiing VP, and 

Social VP.  All four of these club officers have done a terrific job this year despite all of the 

challenges presented by the pandemic!  I will miss them on the board.  Please email me 

at president@conejoskiclub.org if you can help us out by serving on the nominating 

committee or as a club officer. 

Chuck and Patti Ames are moving to North Carolina at the end of March.  Please join us 

at our zoom club meeting on February 17th to have a “Chuck Roast” or to roast Chuck as 

we thank him for all he’s done for the club and as a virtual going away party for 

them.  Remember that at our zoom club meetings we’re raffling off $100.  Anne Heather-

ton was the lucky winner in January! 

Stay safe and sane.  Remember, our first in-person meeting at the Palm Garden Hotel 
will be a $500 raffle night, and all members will receive a free drink ticket for house wine, 
beer, or soda.  Hopefully that will happen very soon. 

 Margaret Barnett, President 

 

Feb 02 Groundhog Day  

Feb 07 SUPER BOWL 55  

Feb 09 National Pizza Day 

Feb 10 Board Meeting via Zoom 

Feb 12 Chinese New Year 

Feb 14 Valentine’s Day 

Feb 15 Presidents Day 

Feb 16 Mardi Gras 

Feb 17 Club Meeting via Zoom 

Feb 27-06 Jackson Hole, WY Ski Trip  

  Recurring Activities  
 

  Tuesdays Volleyball 
       (Only during Daylight Savings— 

           NOW through October) 

  Wednesdays Bridge (2nd & 4th) 

  Fridays   Pickleball   

If you are attending one of our CSSC events, please print & sign 

the waiver on page 4 & bring it to the event you are attending. 

 

Club Meetings are held Bi-Monthly 
1st & 3rd Wednesdays of the Month 

6:30 - 8:00 pm  Social time 
                 8:00 - 9:00 pm  Meeting 
 

              PALM GARDEN HOTEL         
495 N. Ventu Park Rd.  

Newbury Park 
 

Steve Soukup,  Editor 

President’s Message 

Club Meetings are 
temporarily being held 

via zoom on the 3rd 
Wednesdays of the 

Month:  
7-8 pm 

    Upcoming Activities in January 

Visit our Website & Facebook Page 
www.conejoskiclub.org 

Facebook: Conejo Ski & Sports Club 
        Email photos to:  

photos@conejoskiclub.org 
Or post to Facebook Page 

February 2021 
Valentine’s Edition 

mailto:president@conejoskiclub.org
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

28       

February 2021 

Newsletter 
Deadline 

Board Mtg. 

CLUB MEETING 

Jackson Hole, WY 

Jackson Hole, WY 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

28 29 30 31    

March 2021 

Newsletter Deadline 

CLUB MEETING 

Board Mtg. 

Jackson Hole, WY 

Passover 

Passover 

Mardi 

Chuck ROAST 
Feb. 17th 

Dr. Seuss 
Birthday 
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Renewals  Due in February 

 

It’s that time of year, so don’t let your membership lapse!  
Mail your dues in by  the 1st  or contact the VP of Membership, Ramona Rowan 

NO New Members 
to report—maybe 
next month? 

Day Day 

February Birthdays 
Day 

Jim Corbett  01 

Luis Hernandez 02 

John Grue  03 

Lou Patalano  03 

Rori Campbell  04 

Elyse Stafford  04 

Bill Kitchen  06 

Mike Becker  07 

Michael Belmar  07 

Steven Mayer  11 

Nancy Mauro  11 

Gloria Studley  12 

Julie Mohr  15 

Ileana Rizescu  15 

Andie Greene  24 

Kathy Glasmeier 24 

Donna Richmond  27 

George Suchand  29 

Ric Goudsward 

John Grisbach 

Helen Havlin 

Luis Hernandez 

Anna Holland Wajs 

Harold Holzman 

Brian Keig 

Dan Knowlson 

Mindy Lambdin 

Richard Meyer 

Julie Mohr 

John Nantroup 

Mike Adams 

Janell Adams 

Patricia Ames 

Jennifer Anderson 

Dusty Antos 

Lynne Aune 

Gail Brady 

Peter Bulcke 

Denise Cleveland 

Anne Curran Ernst 

Lois Eastman-Hernadez 

Steve Ernst 

Sherry Nantroup 

Joe Niederkorn 

Deanne Rollins 

Vic Scimo 

John Shutt 

Tom Stanford 

Gerrie Stanford 

Mark Stewart 

Shirley Thorne 

David Timms 

Richard Yonovitz 

Margaret Zlotnicki 
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   Sunshine Committee 

Did you know that CSSC has a Sunshine Committee that helps support 

the Board of Directors and our CSSC Family?  
 

If you now know, or ever learn, of any member that would en-
joy receiving a Get Well or Sympathy card, just let Margaret 
Barnett know and she will see that a suitable sentiment is 
sent to cheer them up. Margaret’s contact information is 
listed in the Board Directory at the close of this newsletter. 
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For 2022 
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s 
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OCTOBER 7-16, 2021 

 



14 
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NOTE: REGISTRATION FORMS AND WAIVERS ARE AVAILABLE 

FOR DOWNLOAD ON OUR CSSC WEBSITE 
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Tuesday Night 
 

MARCH 10 - 0CTOBER 27 

Meet at 4 PM at Kimber Park Volleyball Courts, 

3295 Bear Creek Drive, Newbury Park. 
 

                                   

Bridge 

                                   

Bridge 

Friday night pickleball is designed to introduce members 

to this wonderful sport, as well as to provide open play 

for members who already know how to play.  

Beginners will learn the basics. Experienced players will 

get to play with other club members at a similar skill 

level, or challenge players at a higher level.  

If you need beginner level equipment, please contact Ann 

Wright in advance so she can have it available for you. 

Open to players of all levels 

Friday Nights    6:00-8:00 p.m. 
 

Rancho Conejo Playfields, 950 Ventu Park Road,  

Newbury Park 

FOR DETAILS CONTACT: ANN WRIGHT (805) 341-4652 

(Canceled with rain or high winds) 

 

    In Thousand Oaks: 

     Carolyn Curtis’s home 

    3077 Dutch Elm Circle 

     (805) 341-0438 

    West San Fernando Valley 

    For directions contact 

Almut Bower 

(818) 998-8685 

4th Wednesday  

of the month  

7:00-10:00 p.m 
     

2nd Wednesday  

of the month  

7:00-10:00 p.m 

                                   

Bridge 

Leader: Rob Schwab  

(805) 766-0921 

“This is NOT 

beginner level 

play…” 
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Business Cards $10./mo  

1/8 page ad $16./mo  

1/4 page ad $25./mo  

1/2 page ad $35./mo  

E-mail Ad to:  

Steve Soukup at 

stevesoukup@earthlink.net 

Payment and Ad Copy due by Sunday, February 21 

for the March issue 

Advertisement  Rates—3 month minimum  
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Please see the link below.  It will 
take you to a website where you 

can order clothes, hats, duffel 
bags, water bottles, etc., etc. with 
our CSSC logo.  Some items are 
silkscreened and others have em-
broidery.  Order directly from the 
website.  If you're like me and you 
like to feel the fabric, you can visit 
Coastal Embroidery in Camarillo 
and see the items before you or-

der.  Clothing can be ordered in a 
variety of sizes and colors.   

Margaret 

http://site.coastalemb.net/cssc.html 

 

http://site.coastalemb.net/cssc.html
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Executive VP President 

VP Membership Secretary 

Treasurer 

VP Mammoth 

VP Social 

VP Activities 

VP Web Site/Marketing VP Newsletter 

VP Skiing 

Steve Soukup 
818-781-9262 

  

Gary Huettinger 
818-497-4000 

Charlie Bornhauser 
805-822-8199 

Carolyn Phillips 
805-796-7015 

Lou Patalano 
805-480-1915 

Ramona Rowan 
818-807-9491 

Michelle (JunkBond) Milken 
805-300-5199 

Nancy Hullihan 
805-233-5171 

Chuck Ames 
805-236-6236 

Margaret Barnett 
209-603-7114 

 

 

Members are invited to attend Board meetings on 

the 2nd Wednesday of the month. 

Call one of your Board Members for the location of 

the Board  meeting  

Conejo Ski & Sports Club, 3435 Thousand Oaks Blvd. #6276, Westlake Village, CA 91359 

2020-2021 

Sandy Palmer 
805-432-7195 

 NOW VIA  

SOCIAL DISTANCE 

SPACE 

SOCIAL DISTANCE 

SPACE 

SOCIAL DISTANCE 

SPACE 

SOCIAL DISTANCE 

SPACE 

President 

Margaret Barnett 
209-603-7114 

VP Social 

Sandy Palmer 
805-432-7195 

VP Activities 

Carolyn Phillips 
805-796-7015 

VP Mammoth 

Gary Huettinger 
818-497-4000 

Treasurer 
Grace 

805-300-5199 

WITH APOLOGIES TO: FRANCOIS BOUCHER  1703-1770 
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Executive VP 

VP Membership Secretary 

VP Web Site/Marketing VP Newsletter 

VP Skiing 

  

Charlie Bornhauser 
805-822-8199 

Lou Patalano 
805-663-8779 

Ramona Rowan 
818-807-9491 

 

 

Members are invited to attend Board meetings on 

the 2nd Wednesday of the month. 

Call one of your Board Members for the location of 

the Board  meeting  

Conejo Ski & Sports Club, 3435 Thousand Oaks Blvd. #6276, Westlake Village, CA 91359 

2020-2021 

 NOW VIA  

SOCIAL DISTANCE 

SPACE 

SOCIAL DISTANCE 

SPACE 

SOCIAL DISTANCE 

SPACE 

SOCIAL DISTANCE 

SPACE 

SOCIAL DISTANCE 

SPACE 

Nancy Hullihan 
805-233-5171 

Chuck Ames 
805-236-6236 

Steve Soukup 
818-781-9262 

 

VP Web Site/Mkt’g 

Charlie Bornhauser 
805-822-8199 

VP Skiing 

Chuck Ames 
805-236-6236 

VP Newsletter 

Steve Soukup 
818-781-9262 

Executive VP 

Lou Patalano 
805-663-8779 

Secretary 

Nancy Hullihan 
805-233-5171 

VP Membership 

Ramona Rowan 
818-807-9491 

WITH APOLOGIES TO: FRANCOIS BOUCHER  1703-1770 
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Executive VP 

VP Membership Secretary 

VP Web Site/Marketing VP Newsletter 

VP Skiing 

  

Charlie Bornhauser 
805-822-8199 

Lou Patalano 
805-663-8779 

Ramona Rowan 
818-807-9491 

 

 

Members are invited to attend Board meetings on 

the 2nd Wednesday of the month. 

Conejo Ski & Sports Club, 3435 Thousand Oaks Blvd. #6276, Westlake Village, CA 91359 

2020-2021 

 

NOW VIA  

SOCIAL DISTANCE 

SPACE 

SOCIAL DISTANCE 

SPACE 

SOCIAL DISTANCE 

SPACE 

SOCIAL DISTANCE 

SPACE 

SOCIAL DISTANCE 

SPACE 

Nancy Hullihan 
805-233-5171 

Chuck Ames 
805-236-6236 

Steve Soukup 
818-781-9262 

CSSC—2020 

WOMAN OF THE 
YEAR 

Kathy Kaufman 

CSSC—2020 

MAN OF THE YEAR 
Ted Zalta 

WITH APOLOGIES TO: FRANCOIS BOUCHER  1703-1770 


